

# Brecknock Primary School NEWSLETTER



Dear Families,

In the last two weeks we have welcomed back almost 100 children to Brecknock and we have made a brilliant start to learning on site once more. These are slow and steady steps back to normality that our children so desperately need.

I wanted to take this opportunity to thank all of the staff at Brecknock for just being so brilliant! They have shown extraordinary levels of commitment, dedication and a real desire to keep learning going even though they haven't seen the children everyday. The task of being a teacher in a remote learning environment has been tough but the teachers and support staff have been great and risen to the challenges we have set them.

Thank you Brecknock staff!

Cal Head teacher

#### **Back To School Story**

If your child has already returned or you are thinking of returning, please visit our Learning section of the school website to access our 'Back to Brecknock' story powerpoint.

https://www.brecknock.camden.sch.uk/learning/

A story on going back to Brecknock after lockdown

It is perfect for children to get more information about the wider reopening of the school. It is full of information about the virus and about all of the changes that we have made in order to keep everyone safe.

#### In Case You Missed It...

Brecknock staff have made a video with a message to all of the Brecknock community during lockdown: WE MISS

YOU! Click here to watch and share!





#### Friday 17th July 2020

- End of School Year

### **Home Learning Work Packs**

Home learning work packs are available now to collect from school.

Please buzz on the Cliff Villa entrance and someone will bring it out to you.

Please remember to visit the LEARNING section of the Brecknock website for more information regarding your child's year group.



### **Returning To School**

If your child is currently in Reception, Year 1 or Year 6, but has not returned to school as of yet, please remember to inform the school by noon on a Thursday for a Monday start.

You can inform the school by calling the main number and either speaking to a member of the school office or else leave a voicemail.

You can also email the school on <a href="mailto:admin@brecknock.camden.sch.uk">admin@brecknock.camden.sch.uk</a>

Let's continue to work together to stay safe and protect our community.

# **Whole School Task**

Our first school task was set in last week's newsletter, for EVERY child in Brecknock to have a go at creating a self-portrait. These could be as creative as you want them to be. Using any medium (pencils, paint, computer, cardboard, chalk, a computer)!

We have already received so many wonderful self-portraits from across the school.

How talented you all are!

Please keep on sending them in to either Henry or your class teacher. The deadline is **Friday 19th June** and then a new whole school task will be set.



















For being so creative and for an amazing finished piece of art, Cal chose Leo to be her

STAR OF THE WEEK!

Well done Leo, this Lego self portrait is fabulous!





## Regent High Science Challenge

In other news this week, Alicia and Star fro Year 5 become winners of The Regent High Science Challenge. The girls made and tested parachutes for air resistance. Alicia got her parents involved and Star had her grandparents helping her.



They will win electricity kits and will feature on The Regent High Website on the 16th June.



